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AGENDA ITEM #4C: CONTINUE CONSIDERATION AND ADOPTION OF A POLICY 

REGARDING THE DETERMINATION OF EXEMPTION UNDER 
GOVERNMENT CODE §56133(E) 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION   
Staff recommends that the Commission continue the consideration and adoption of a 
policy regarding the determination of exemption under Government Code §56133(e).   

REASON FOR RECOMMENDED ACTION 
This item was included in the Notice of Public Hearing for the February 26, 2020 meeting, 
which was published in the Mountain Democrat and posted at all required locations on 
February 5, 2020.  Draft policy language was not completed in time for this packet mailing, 
but staff anticipates that a policy will be ready for Commission consideration by the April 
22, 2020 meeting. 

BACKGROUND 
At the January 22, 2020 meeting, the Commission directed staff to bring back language 
for a policy specifying that this agency retains exclusive authority to determine whether a 
service extension is exempt under Government Code Section 56133(e).   


